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On Wednesday, April 6, the Accessible Community Task Force (ACTF) hosted a meeting with 
representatives from the Gorman & Company, LLC and Mercy Housing Lakefront teams. The ACTF 
members asked many clarifying questions of both development teams to appreciate the concepts 
introduced in their written proposals. Topics included transportation, affordability, universal design 
features and quality of supportive programming.    
 
The ACTF concluded the meeting by summarizing that the most important measure of success, 
particularly for those residents with intellectual and developmental disabilities, will be that the project 
creates a place that they are proud to call “home.” To explain, it must be a place that residents can 
easily and joyfully bring their families and friends to visit; a place residents feel comfortable and have a 
real sense of community belonging. 


